
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

NOVEMBER 15, 2022 AGENDA 

 

Subject: 

 

Repair of one (1) Paccar 

Peterbilt Line Striping Truck 

for the Public Works 

Department Control Devices 

Division.  

 

 

Submitted By: 

 

Fleet Services Department 

 

Action Required: 

 

√ Ordinance 
  Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bruce T. Moore 

 City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS An ordinance to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with MB Pavement Marking Equipment Division 

for the repair of one (1) Paccar Peterbilt Line Striping Truck 

for the Public Works Department Control Devices Division.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this purchase is $91,219.93, plus applicable 

taxes and fees, and funds for this purchase are allocated in the 

Fleet Maintenance Account No. 600031-63375.  In addition, 

Fleet requests an additional 25% contingency set aside in the 

event of continued price increases. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Unit 16J246 sustained extensive damage when the entire air 

system was contaminated by paint. This is the only truck in 

the fleet that can provide the line stripes to maintain the 

streets of Little Rock. 

 


